
 

 

 
 
 

 19 October 2020 

 

Our ref: FOI7652 

 

 

Freedom of Information: Right to know request 

 

Thank you for your request of 20 September 2020 for the following information: 

 

“Please provide a list of businesses registered with the FCA who offer safe custody 

services.” 

 

We have processed your request in line with the provisions of the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

The list of businesses with permissions to provide ‘safe custody service’ and 

‘safekeeping/ custody services’ can be seen in the attached annex A. 

 

Please note, the list attached does not include firms which are also authorised under 

the Financial and Services Market Act 2000 (FSMA), for which there is no notification or 

registration requirement. 
 

Your right to complain under the FOIA 

 

If you are unhappy with this response, you have the right to request an internal review. 

To do so, please contact us within 40 working days of the date of this response. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you also have a right of 

appeal to the Information Commissioner by phone or on their website at: 

 

Website: www.ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Disclosure Team 

 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

